
 

 

 

 

 

 

4th January 2019 

 

Dear Parents 

 

SCHOOL DINNERS 

 

 

We would like to invite parents of all 5CP children to come and join their child on Thursday 

24th January, at 12 o’clock, to have a school dinner with them.  

 

Unfortunately this offer is open to adults only as we are not able to accommodate younger 

siblings.  

 

We would appreciate your meals being booked by 18th January due to the deadline for ordering 

food. The cost of your meal will be £4.00 per parent.  Your meal can be booked and paid for 

via our ParentPay App or send cash / cheque payment into school with the slip below.    

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

School Catering Team 

 

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  

 

5CP PARENT SCHOOL DINNER VISIT    

 

Thursday 24th January at 12 o’clock 

 

 

Childs Name (please print) _____________________________________ Class  _________ 

 

 

No. of Adult Meals required @ £4.00 each _________________________________________    

 


